
Route 1 , Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

March 12 , 1978 

Mr . Pat McCoy 
Bernice P . Bishop Museum 
P.O . Box 60J7 
Honolulu, Ha.-waii 96818 

Dear Pata 

Many thanks for a very fine publication on the Mauna Kea Adz Quarry . 
I t' s a real important contribution to the profession. I really 
appreciate it . 

It ' s unfortunate that you weren' t able to attend the field school in 
Pullman, Washington, wit h Paul Cleghorn. He was a r eally f i ne fellow 
and I enjoyed his company very mu.ch . lso , I t hink he picked up several 
technologies regarding dz manufacturing. 

, I had a nice letter from Dick Gould telling me of his many projects for 
the f orthcoming season. I do hope that he will be able to spend a 
litUe time on the continent that we may have another pleasant visit. 
He is so full of such interesting information . 

You may find it of interest that a year ago while in Belize (British 
Honduras) they had a great dz industry and a novel way of sharpening . 
They removed a ta.ngeni tal flake across t he face of the Adz . There are 
simply thousarns of these flakes . They ·call them "orange peel" flakes 
and they were removed from right to left,and left to right, thereby 
conserving the Adz material . It is much like the transient blow cleaver 
of the Old World . I don't believe ba.ea.lt would lend itself t o this 
technique, but it is interest ing and it saves a lot of grinding . 

The East er Island obsidian indus t rtes are most interesting and particularly 
with thei r isolation from the ma2nla.nds . I hea:rd from Marie Wormington 
that Bill Mulloy is seriously ill in Denver . I do hope that he has a 
quick r ecovery. Your studies on East er Island are most exciting to me . 
I often t hink of my most pleasant visit in Hawaii and would some day 
like to ret urn. I hope everything is going well wi th you and that you 
are in good heal t h anrl good spi rits . 

Your friend, 

Don E. Crabtr ee 
Research Associate Prehistoric Technology 
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